
This week we feature Global Part-
ner Affiliate Gideons International, 
dedicated to making the Word of 
God available to everyone and, 
together with the local church, 
reaching souls for Christ. 

The Gideons International is the result of a meeting be-
tween two men who wished to band commercial travel-
ers together for evangelism. What began in 1908 as an 
Association of Christian businessmen placing Bibles in 
hotel rooms has evolved into an expanding mission to 
provide Scriptures to all people in nearly every facet of 
life. Today, they have taken more than 2 billion Scrip-
tures in more than 95 languages to 200 countries, terri-
tories, and possessions across the globe. 

Gideons engages Christian business and professional 
men and their wives dedicated to telling people about 
Jesus through associating together for service, sharing 
personal testimony, and by providing Bibles and New 
Testaments. CLICK HERE  to read a testimony that ap-
peared in a recent Gideon publication. 

Worship and Wel-
come Ministries Vol-
unteer Opportunities! 

We are looking for drummers, 
guitarists, vocalists, and 
sound techs to join the wor-

ship team. If you are looking to use those musical gifts 
God has given you, this is the place for you (training avail-
able). And if music is not your thing, we are also looking 
for Welcome Center Staff, Lobby Greeters, and Worship 
Center Ushers. If you are interested in becoming a part of 
our Sunday morning worship team please contact Pastor 
Brian at (206) 349-7688 or by email at bri-
anfbc@comcast.net.  

GLOBAL PARTNERS CORNER 

Do You Have a Green Thumb? 

If you are a wiz with yard work we could use 

your help!  We are particularly looking for peo-

ple who could help with the  beds around the 

building and trimming bushes around the 

building.  If you are able to help please let the 

office know and Pastor Ron will connect with 

you!  Thank you!  

Are you looking for a few books to read during your sum-
mer?  Well Pastor Ron has a few recommendations that 
you might enjoy!  

The Gift of Prophecy  
By Wayne Grudum 

Finding the Right Hills to Die 
On 
By Gavin Ortlund 

How to Read the Bible for All 
Its Worth 
By Gordon Fee & Douglas Stuart 

The Pie of Mem 
Authored By FBC’s Richard Haines! 

Happy Reading!! 

https://483f6ad833fb122fe38f-e987ca406a7e88b4f3837f51b089a64e.ssl.cf2.rackcdn.com/uploaded/7/0e14536285_1657643852_715-gideons-link.pdf
mailto:brianfbc@comcast.net
mailto:brianfbc@comcast.net


HOW TO BEGIN  

A RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD 

• Admit you have not met God’s standard 

of perfection.  Romans 3:23 

• Believe Jesus Christ is God as he 

claimed to be.   

Romans 10:9-10 

• Ask God to forgive your sin on the basis 

of Jesus Christ’s death payment.  

Romans 4:25  

• Accept God’s love for you and His offer 

of eternal life.  John 3:16 
 

We invite you to contact a Pastor or Elder 

to help you begin a relationship with Jesus Christ. 

T
he G

.R
.O

.W
. 

MINISTRY STAFF  

Ron Lawler, DMin    206.240.0740 
Preaching & Teaching  

 

Brian Haynes  206.349.7688 
Worship  
  

Dan Potter, B.A.E.    206.604.4439 
Youth Ministry   
 

Rebecca Brooks, MDiv 360.679.1585 
Children’s Ministry   
 

Meredith Falk  360.679.1585 
Office Administrator  
 

ELDERS & ADVISORS  
Steve Burt, Chairman    310.500.8200 
 Jordan Kingma                360.929.3615 
Jeff Riffel    360.679.9149 
Chris Rowan    360.929.7753 
Felix Tofah    360.672.4321 
Vickie Burns    360.679.5001 
Pamela Ketchum   360.929.2135 

2760 Heller Rd., Oak Harbor, WA 98277 
360.679.1585  |  oakharborfamilybible.org  

familybiblechurch@comcast.net 
 

 
CHURCH OFFICE HOURS: 

Monday - Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM     
App: “Family Bible Church OH” 

    Facebook: Family-Bible-Church-Oak-Harbor-Washington  

Instagram: familybiblechurchoakharbor 

S e p t .  1 ,  2 0 2 1  -  P r e s e n t  
 

B u d g e t :   $  6 8 5 , 9 4 1  

G i v i n g :    $  6 6 9 , 0 1 8  

Children’s Ministry Director: Rebecca Brooks 
email:rebecca.fbc@comcast.net   phone: 360.679.1585  

 
 

SUMMER PRESCHOOL  

CLASSROOM HELPERS NEEDED 

 
 

A lot of our preschool teachers are away for summer va-
cation or have left for deployment, so we need additional 
help over the summer to keep our preschool classes 
open. Will you please consider serving as a class helper 
during the summer? (You will not be the lead teacher.) 
Even if you serve every other week or once a month you 
will make a huge difference. Please contact either me, 
Rebecca, or Ashley O’Neill (fbcashley@gmail.com)  
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